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March 15 , 1943
Batavia N.Y.

Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Penn

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your report of our recent
Broadcast for the N.R.C. and also accept ay apo-
logies for the delay in answering your request
for a verification.

I Have been real busy with one thing or another
and sort of let your request get lost in the shuffle.

Enclosed is your card and thakns again for
your report.

Best of luck to you and hope that we again
have the pleasure of contacting. Until then,

Sincerely,

Fred Callender, MEWL


